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The Missouri Breaks Audubon Chapter awarded a $300 grant to Jefferson     

Elementary teacher, Mrs. Amber Stout to expand her environmental education 

efforts in Pierre.  See below: 

Amber Stout: Audubon Adventures (from last months newsletter) 

Rex Riis has worked with 3rd Grade teacher Amber Stout in providing 

“Audubon Adventures” to her class.  This year Amber has asked about the pos-

sibility of our chapter providing more direct funding for her classroom activities 

pertaining to birds. 
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Please bring some edible Christmas treats to our Dec. 13th     

Chapter meeting! 

Audubon Issues a Winter Bird Warning 

Since there is a shortage of food in the Canadian forests, many seed-eaters are 

expected to have irruptive invasions this winter.  Evening Grosbeaks, Red-

breasted Nuthatches, Pine Siskins, Red Crossbills, White-winged Crossbills,    

Bohemian Waxwings, and redpolls are all expected to have irruptive migrations 

to the south of their normal winter ranges.  We have actually already seen 

some of these species around the area.  Hopefully the stick around for the 

Christmas Bird Count! 

 

Upcoming Events 

¶ Pierre Area Christmas Bird Count: December 15, 2012 

¶ Great Back Yard Bird Count: February 15-18, 2013 

¶ SDOU Spring Meeting @ Wrangler Inn, Mobridge, SD: May 17-19, 2013 

Be Green — Get this newsletter online 

As a member of the National Audubon Society in Hughes and Stanley counties, 

you receive a copy of this newsletter as part of your membership.  New mailing 

regulations require a different format and sticky tags to support machine    

readability at the post office.  This adds to our handling time for paper copies of 

the newsletter.   

If you would like to receive this newsletter by e-mail instead of hard copy 

(saving trees, postage, handling, and trash), send your e-mail address to         

info@MissouriBreaksAudubon.org. We won’t share your address with anyone, 

and you can unsubscribe at any time.  Of course, if you don’t want the hard-

copy either, let us know and we’ll take care of that, too. 


